From: Rogers, Carla
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 10:19:59 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Lopez, Raymond
Subject: 15th Ward - Gift 

 

Good Morning Steve,
Alderman Lopez received a cookie tin gift valued at $15, from Claudette Soto. We will put this out to share with the residents.

Take care.

Carla Rogers

15th Ward – Constituent Services Manager

